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C O L L E G E  F O O T B A L L  H A S N ' T  
CHANGED MUCH
The first college foot

ball game was played bet
ween Princeton and Rutgar 
in 1S69» Rutgars won by 
a scope of six goals to 
four. T-he players didn't 
have any pads or helmets, 
and it wasn’t until 1S80 
that the uniforms started 
to get heavier. Also, it 
was in this year that the 
number of players was 
standardized at eleven, 
and the system of downs 
and yardage to gain was 
inagurated*
Because the game was 

so rough and there were 
so many injuries the 
game fell into disfavor 
among parents and edu
cators, it was realized 
that some drastic changes 
had to be made. Theodore 
Roosevelt had a meeting 
with a certain committee 
on their matter in 1905 
and legalized the'forward 
pass.

In 1912 the number of 
downs given a team to ad
vance the ball was fixed, 
at four, and the distance 
a team had to make to .get.

the downs over^agaxn"was 
tenyards. The scoring 
system was changed to 6 
points A per touchdown. 
There were many changesin 
the rules after 1912',but 
if a citizen of I960 were 
to watch a 1912 game he 
would recognize it in 
vertually all basic es
sentials.

No wonder grandad is so 
stoved-up today.

F A C E L I F T I N G  G O I N G  ON
• IN  TO B A CCO  V A L L E Y

Numerous changes are 
apparent in the ranch 
homes and farmsteads

• about the valley, some 
good and some bad*' in 
general, they reflect 
improvement.
The twoftstory yellow 

house which has just 
been moved to a lot on 
the' highway by Glen 
Enghausen was the George 
Evins home until that 
ranch was sold to EriTT 
Lundeen about 3 years 
ago. Charles Whitney is 
making many improvements 
on his home,'the old 
Rich place, including 
painting the barn and

bunk house. George Shea 
has remodeled and modern
ized a three-bedroom 
home which will soon be 
occupied. A large two- 
story home on the old 
Lindsay ranch north of 
the Kennedy-Stevens mill 
was burned down by Dick 
Britton during the sum
mer.

Just last week Mr. 
Britton burned the old 
log house on the 69 
Ranch, to make way for a 
new home on the same site.

Beat’ Columbia Falls____
WEEK- END 

____ JaAM£l^__
Columbia Falls Wildcats 

at
Eureka Lions (home)
Ronan Chiefs

at
Mission Bulldogs

Thompson Falls Bluehawks 
at

Libby Loggers
Poison Pirates 

at
Whitefish Bulldogs
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